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Item 71: Oregon Board of Dentistry  
DAS Shared Financial Services Transition 

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  Education Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative McLain 
 

The Education Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Interim Committee on Ways 

and Means acknowledge receipt of a report on the Oregon Board of Dentistry’s review of 

transitioning budget and accounting services from the Oregon Medical Board to the 

Department of Administrative Services, with the understanding that the Board will 

transition budget and accounting services to the Department of Administrative Services, 

effective July 1, 2024. 
 

A budget note directed the Board of Dentistry to review the most cost effective and 

efficient approach for transitioning its budget and accounting services from the Oregon 

Medical Board to the Department of Administrative Services, Shared Financial Services. 

Transitioning these services will provide the Board with enhanced support for its budget 

and accounting functions. 
 

The Department of Administrative Services will maintain the current rate charged by the 

Oregon Medical Board for this service through the 2023-25 biennium. Beginning in the 

2025-27 biennium, the Board of Dentistry’s budget will be developed according to the 

rate methodology used for DAS Shared Financial Services support. The Board anticipates 

implementing a fee increase in 2025-27 to support this change, among other increasing 

costs.  
 

The Education Subcommittee recommends approval.  


